
Public Notice 
CITY OF BELLE ISLE, FLORIDA 

1600 Nela Avenue, Belle Isle, FL  32809 
 
 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that 
 

Red Light Camera Hearings 

scheduled for Thursday, May 9, 2024 
at 11:00 AM has been canceled due to no 

items being presented. 
 

The next meeting is scheduled for  
Thursday, June 13, 2024, at 11 am at  

Belle Isle City Hall Chambers 
1600 Nela Avenue, Belle Isle, FL 32809 

 
 

 
Yolanda Quiceno 
City Clerk 
Date:  May 7, 2024 

https://www.google.com/maps/search/1920+N+Forest+Avenue,+Orlando,+FL+32803?entry=gmail&source=g

